Cranbourne Park

Dear families,

From tomorrow morning the school fencing project is due to start. This has been delayed several
times due to COVID restrictions however we expect a full start tomorrow.

The project will be completed in stages as outlined below:

- front entrance is being removed and new fencing will be installed
- front fence along basketball courts to be replaced

- fencing at the back of car park replaced

- oval fence to be replaced using the fencing at the back of the gym
- internal fencings near toilets to be removed

- fencing around veggie garden and indigenous garden replaced

- internal fence between basketball court and oval to be removed.

We expect the project to take approximately two weeks. At the end of the works, the school oval
will be closed to the public and kept entirely for school use during the week. This will ensure a safe
play area for our students at all times. Parents with concerns should call me to discuss.

Kind Regards,

Ross Carlson

Principal

Cranbourne Park Primary School
T: 03 5996 1142




